
Special Collection for Heifer International 

Sunday, August 18 

 

On Sunday, August 18, we will have a special collection for Heifer International. There will be 

information on Heifer farm animals (honey bees, chicks, goats, alpacas, pigs, rabbits, sheep and 

water buffalo) that you may “purchase” to help alleviate hunger and poverty around the world. 

 

 

Every gift from Heifer multiplies, as the animal's first offspring is passed on to another family - 

then they also agree to pass on an animal, and so on. Many of the problems of the world would 

disappear if people had enough food. A goat or a cow or a farm animal from Heifer International 

– and training in Earth-friendly agriculture – gives struggling families nutrition, income and 

dignity. 

You may also drop off or send your check to the church office (made out to First Congregational 

Church, with note “for Heifer”) anytime during August, noting the animals you wish to purchase 

if you have specific preferences. 


